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School Diary for the 
Week Beginning  
24th May 2021 

 
Monday 

PE - Otters & 
Hedgehogs 

 
After School Club - 
Hedgehogs 
 
Tuesday 
Chess demonstration 
for Squirrels and 
Otters 
WGT Group  
 
Wednesday 

PE - Squirrels & 
Badgers  

 
Thursday 

Badgers – Music 
Warmingham’s Got 

Talent @ 6pm 
 
Friday  

PE for All 
After School Club – 
Squirrels & Badgers 

 
Happy Birthday 

 
James & Mrs 

Seabridge 
 

 

 

‘Serve One Another In Love’ 
Galatians 5:13 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
Last night we held our first PTA event in what seems like an eternity.    
There was a real buzz of excitement – Otters have been counting down the 
sleeps!    They arrived this morning bursting with excitement.    The PTA 
have lots of events planned to raise some much needed funds to enhance 
the children’s experiences – they need your help to make these happen.   
The children and I would like to thank all the parents who helped make last 
night’s event a success – thank you.      
 
Next week, we be hosting ‘Warmingham’s Got Talent’.    Miss Turrell and 
Miss Killilea have been working hard with the children getting them ready 
for their star performance.     I will be sending out the zoom invitations 
early next week – please try to join us. 
 
We are the process of organising some after school clubs for after half term.   
On Tuesday, the children in Squirrels and Badgers will be watching a chess 
demonstration.    Afterwards they will be bringing home a flyer about a 
chess club we will be running after half term.   Mr Friel has arranged a 
football club for KS2.   He will be running a PE sports club with the children 
in Hedgehogs.     Mrs Marsden will be sending out more information next 
week.      Stay safe and have a wonderful weekend. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 

 
 
Kate Appleby 
Principal of Warmingham CE Primary 
Proud member of the Rural Church Schools Academy Trust 
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Stars of the Week ~ Letting Our Lights Shine Brightly 

Otters (Reception) ~ Isla for her fantastic work in maths when writing addition sentences using first, 
then and now.  
Hedgehogs (Y1) ~ Lydia for working really hard with her reading and recognising more words on 
sight. 
Hedgehogs (Y2) ~ Declan and Albie for amazing writing this week and for shining so brightly during 
all their time at Warmingham. 
Squirrels (Y3) ~ Jack for his enthusiasm and focus when building his Treehouse this week. He showed 
great creativity and designing skills. 
Squirrels (Y4) ~ to Lucy for her brilliant work in English this week whilst learning about Rhetorical 
Questions. She has had a fantastic attitude and really challenged herself. 
Badgers (Y5) ~ Frankie for resilience in Maths and for being a star! 
Badgers (Y6) ~ Alena for being a fantastic classmate and contributing to class using her creativity! 
PE Award ~Oliver for a fantastic attitude towards all aspects of PE  
Principal’s Award ~ Dani for being an amazing role model and for always helping others to let their 
lights shine brightly. 

House Points 
House Birch Oak Sycamore Willow 

This Week 145 208 187 161 
This Year 2112 2650 2010 1861 

Top of the House Edward Maisie Emily Ellourenne 
 

 

This week our Ethos Council have chosen Charlotte for bringing in her binoculars to share with her 
friends so they could look at their butterflies more closely. 

 

Pentecost Service – Birthday of the Church. 
Two thousand years ago, the after Jesus had died, the 
first churches were created.    Jesus’ followers went 
out to tell others about Him and groups of believers 

meet together to worship God. 
 

This Week’s Bible Reading  
Pages 192 – 193 Daniel and the King’s feast 

 
Prayer for the Week 

Lord Jesus,   
When your Church was born, you blessed it with a special gift,  

the gift of your loving Holy Spirit.  
As we celebrate Pentecost,  

May we continue to love others by joyfully  
serving those who are most in need.    

Fill us with your Spirit of love, we pray.  
Amen 
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Match Funding for our PTA. 
 
You will be aware of the fantastic work your PTA are doing to raise funds for our school.   I wanted to 
take this opportunity to remind you about the match funding scheme and how a little bit of your time 
could raise double the funds for the PTA.  

If you work for an organisation that has a match funding policy, any money we raise could be matched 
by your employer.   Companies may match the fundraising total for an event, or for the stall that their 
employee is working on.   Usually, the employee will need to supply them with a letter from the PTA 
detailing the date and nature of the event, together with the total raised. 

High street banks, building societies, supermarkets and large corporations are likely to do match 
funding, but these schemes are not exclusive to the major corporate giants.  If you work for an 
independent company, they may be interested in charitable giving through match funding too. 

We would be grateful if you could see if your employer has a match funding scheme, or if they are 
willing to match fund any of our events.  If you can’t help out this time, but you know the company you 
work for has a match funding policy, please let us know.  This could be a really large source of income 
for the PTA. 

 

PTA – Raffle Tickets 

Yesterday, you should have received some raffle tickets for you to sell.    If you would like any more, 
please speak to Mrs Marsden.     If you are unable to sell yours, please return them to the office as 
another parent may be able to sell them.     We raise an incredible £715 with our Christmas Raffle – 
let’s see if we can beat that! 

 

Preloved Uniform Sale 

PTA are planning to hold a Preloved Uniform Sale.  If you have any uniform you would like to donate 
please bring to the school office. 
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Our next parent council meeting is just after half term  
– Thursday 10th June @6pm. 

 
If you have anything you would like to discuss or any ideas you 
like to share, please let your class rep know either by email or 

your What’s App group by next Friday 28th May.   They will then 
forward them to Debbie Ptak to collate.     Thank you. 

 
Hedgehogs have won this week’s ‘fill your jar’ competition. 

Well done, Hedgehogs.   We will be running the completion until 
half term – keep collecting those coins. 

  

 

 
 

 
Half Term Holiday Club 

The holiday club for all RCSAT children is being run by Hall Stars 
Sports & Activities Club. The club has now been extended to 

include Reception children.    For more details, see the attached 
poster. 

 
To book online, please visit www.hall-star’hoilday-

clubs.class4kids.co.uk 
 

 
Warmingham’s Got Talent – Thursday 27th May (Zoom) 

Parent Council – Thursday 10th June 
Saturday Church – Saturday 12th June 

Sports’ Day - Friday 18th June and Friday 25th June as a reserve  
PTA Sponsored Run - Friday 2nd July 

STAR Day, Family Picnic & Raffle Draw – Friday 9th July  
Saturday Church – Saturday 10th July 

PTA Break the Rules Day - Thursday 15th July 
Last Day of Term – Friday 16th July 

 
New Parents' BBQ - Thursday 16th September 

PTA Spooky Disco - Thursday 21st October 
PTA Fashion & Pamper Night - Thursday 11th November 

 

 

 

School Carpark 

Several parents have raised concerns about not being able to get 
onto our school carpark because parents are standing around 
chatting.    This often means that the parents of our youngest 

children have to park on the road.    School Lane is used as a cut 
through, and drivers often drive well over the speed limit which 
is highly dangerous on a country lane.   Once you have dropped 

your child off you must return to your car and leave straight 
away.     Thank you.  

 

http://www.hall-star'hoilday-clubs.class4kids.co.uk/
http://www.hall-star'hoilday-clubs.class4kids.co.uk/

